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An Academy ‘Leaders in Science and Mathematics’ 
Church Road    Wavertree   Liverpool   L15 9EE 

Telephone: 0151 733 1407   
13 September 2018  
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: Our priorities 2018-19 
 
As we look ahead to the new school year, my colleagues and I are looking forward to continuing our 
efforts to provide the very best experience we can for your children. While we are deservedly proud 
of the many ways that we serve the students outstandingly well, we are equally proud of The Blue 
Coat culture of learning that challenges us to stretch ourselves to be the very best we can be. 
 
We have a wide variety of systems behind the scenes that help us identify what we do well and what 
we can improve further. This includes listening to yours and your children’s views about the 
experiences we provide. The feedback we receive helps us shape what we want to focus on as we 
look ahead. You can read a summary of this feedback on our website. 
 
Continuing our desire to engage with you as much as possible, I am pleased to share a student and 
parent friendly summary of our school improvement priorities. This simple summary has been 
prepared to provide you and your child with a helpful overview of what all of us at Blue Coat 
challenge ourselves to achieve in the coming year.  In the next 12 months we will take opportunities 
to capture yours and your children’s views about how much progress we are making towards these 
goals.  
 
Thank you in advance of your support and productive engagement.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr M A Pennington 
Headteacher 

Chair of Governors 
Julia M Shaw  
FCIPD Dipl PA  

Headteacher 
Mr M A Pennington 

BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH 
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http://www.bluecoatschoolliverpool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Parent-Satisfaction-2017-18.pdf
http://www.bluecoatschoolliverpool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Our-Priorities-2018-19.pdf

